
Advice Letter 

 

Dammeron Valley Water Works, LLC 
1 Dammeron Valley Drive 
Dammeron Valley, UT 84783 
 
 
TO: Utah Public Service Commission 
 
 
 
The following revised tariff for Dammeron Valley Water Works, LLC, is being submitted in accordance 
with the Public Service Commission’s report and order authorizing the rate increase and changes per 
docket number 15-2025-01, dated September 11, 2015. 
 
Attached is a copy of the previous Dammeron Valley Water Works tariff, with redlines crossing out old 
or invalid information, and a copy of the finalized tariff with all the necessary changes made. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brooks Pace 
Managing Member 
Dammeron Valley Water Works, LLC  


